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To:

Ryan McCollum,

221/18,North 

Avenue, London
28th June, 2012.

Dear Mr. McCollum,

On behalf of (Matrix Solutions) let me congratulate you on being selected for the position of (Sales Manager) in our company.
I hereby invite you to join our company and wish you the very best for your new role here.

Please feel free to contact me for any clarifications or doubts.
With Best Wishes,

Yours Faithfully,

(Sandra Simon)

(HR Manager)

(Matrix Solutions)
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